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Dear Friend, 
 
This letter will probably come as a shock to you as it means that I have joined my ancestors on 
the family tree who have double figures (birth and death). 
 
I first felt unwell in June this year and after many tests revealing cancer it was evident that my 
time was short. 
 
I have requested with full agreement of Brian and Andrew that: 
 

• There will be no funeral 

• There will be no Thanksgiving, Celebration or Memorial Service, now or at any time in the 
future 

• There will be no memorial of any sort attached to my name 
 
There will be no formal announcement of my death.  Instead, this letter is being sent to many 
people I knew but if you think there is anyone who may not receive a copy, including any 
members of your organisation or society, please pass on a copy to whoever would like one.  My 
son, Andrew, can supply an electronic copy.  He is at andrew@andrew-young.com 
 
If you feel you want to do something, a small gift to either of these charities is a great idea, where 
any donations will be put in the general funds: 
 

Berkshire Family History Society 
The Treasurer, 1 Emmets Park, Binfield, Bracknell RG42 4HQ 
 

Friends of Thirtover Place 
The Treasurer, 25 Redditch, Bracknell RG12 0TT 
 

I ask you to respect the privacy of Brian and Andrew at this time. 
 
I have enjoyed my life; I had hoped it would be a little longer, but it was not to be. 
 

 
 


